
Save the date: The NANA Annual Meeting is Sunday, May 21, 2023

Description

The NANA Annual Meeting is Sunday, May 21st, from 3:00-5:00 pm at The New School Montessori on
Burton Woods Lane. 

We plan to vote and install our 2023-24 Board.
There will be a showing of Laure Quinlivan’s shortened version of the “Living with Landslides” 
documentary.
Light appetizers and refreshments will be served.
Come and enjoy some quality time with your neighbors.

We appreciate The New School Montessori for hosting the 2023 NANA Annual Meeting.
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